
From: Bayliss, Randolph, EMNRD
To: Robbie Runnels
Cc: Amy Ruth; Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly;

jamos@blm.com
Subject: RE: Big Eddy Unit #74 - 2RP-3213, 2RP-2664
Date: Thursday, April 19, 2018 11:46:26 AM

RE: XTO * BIG EDDY UNIT #74 * 2RP – 2664 and 2RP-3213 * DOR: 12/4/14 and 8/13/15
 
XTO’s proposal for remedial actions is approved.  Federal sites will require like approval.  Following
remediation, XTO shall submit a Closure Report with results of confirmation sampling.  Please submit
a proposed schedule for remediation and reporting.
 
Thank you.
 
On behalf of
NMOCD District 2
811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210

Randolph Bayliss, P.E.
Hydrologist
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or
the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other
federal, state, local
laws.
 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 3:22 PM
To: Bayliss, Randolph, EMNRD <Randolph.Bayliss@state.nm.us>
Subject: FW: Big Eddy Unit #74 - 2RP-3213, 2RP-2664
 
 
 
From: Robbie Runnels <rrunnels@basinenv.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 5, 2018 2:51 PM
To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>; jamos@blm.com
Cc: Amy Ruth <amy_ruth@XTOenergy.com>; Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com
Subject: Big Eddy Unit #74 - 2RP-3213, 2RP-2664
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Mr. Bratcher,
 
Attached is the Correct Action Plan for the aforementioned site. Please let me know if you have any
questions or comments.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Robbie Runnels
 
Project Manager
Basin Environmental Service Technologies
3100 Plains Hwy.
P.O. Box 301
Lovington, NM 88260
p. 575-396-2378 m. 575-441-5598
f. 575-396-1429
rrunnels@basinenv.com
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